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07 December 2020 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
  
We are excited to invite your child to our Nursery Christmas party 
on the last day of term, Wednesday 16th December 2020 starting at 
12.30pm for the afternoon. All Nursery children are invited, even if 
your child does not usually attend on a Wednesday afternoon. 
 
Children are invited to wear non-uniform/Christmas clothing. 
 
There will be lots of Christmas fun including party games, music, decorating a biscuit and 
even face painting! If you would like your child to have their face painted, we require 
permission for this. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to us by Friday 11th December 2020. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nursery team 
 
 
 
 
 

GRIFFIN NURSERY CHRISTMAS PARTY  
Wednesday 16th December 2020   

  
My child __________________________________________ (child’s name) 
  

 WILL be attending the party 
 WILL NOT be attending the party 

 
 I give permission for my child to have their face painted 
 I DO NOT give permission for my child to have their face painted   

  
Sign / Print Name (parent/carer) _____________________________ Date______________ 
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